
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 I am an Air BnB host who supplements retirement income by operating my small business. I 
provide a safe, clean, affordable place for people to stay. My customers have all had a good 
experience while staying at our place. My wife and I enjoy meeting new people and earn a little 
money to help in our retirement years. Please consider voting yes on SB 104. Thank you for your 
consideration. 

 Sincerely 

 John and Jeaneen Grismer 

  


